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SENIOR CENTER COMMISSION 

Director’s Report May 2023 

 

 Please note this update for your review. 

 

1. Commission Meeting: 

The regular meeting of the Commission is scheduled for Wednesday, May 24th, 2023, at 

1:30 P.M. Please contact the office immediately if you will not be able to attend.   

  

2. ARPA Funding: 

The automatic bathroom doors for the senior center have been installed.   

 

3. Summer Events Magazine: 

Info has been submitted for the summer edition of the Events Magazine. The summer Events 

magazine should be mailed out to all residents of Gales Ferry and Ledyard in late May.   

 

4. HVAC: 

The HVAC work has been completed and we now have functional heat and AC.  

 

5. Title III: 

The Town Council decided not to pursue the Title III grant to make a driver full time. They 

elected to add it to the budget because it would need to be funded after the grant anyway.  

 

6. Upcoming Events: 

 June 12th Thames River Big Band 
 


